
New Application - McDonalds Winchester Street 

The Licensing Authority has received a New Premises Licence application for: Bennett Restaurnat Ltd 

t/a Mcdonald’s 13 -15 Winchester Street, Salisbury SP1 1HB 

The application is for the following licensable activities:  Late Night Refrshment, Monday – Sunday, 

23:00hrs – 05:00hrs  

Any written representations against/for the application must be received in writing no later than: 

22nd July 2021 

In Light of Covid-19, please send all correspondence my email. We can not guarantee when any sent 

by post will be processed.  

Guidance on making representation can be found following this link: 

http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/licences-permits-new-premises-applications 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.wiltshire.gov.uk%2Flicences-permits-new-premises-applications&data=04%7C01%7CKatherine.Edge%40wiltshire.gov.uk%7Cc67359f7f7a04e0cfafc08d90efe3ef5%7C5546e75e3be14813b0ff26651ea2fe19%7C0%7C0%7C637557307815406977%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=fbz%2FUVYfmGTD9qgHDZq0Xk4dOtdH5HM8KRe5PfGg4d4%3D&reserved=0

